
EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES: 7.12.05

05.197
Module Outlines


The former Planning Committee had asked the Committee to ask Faculties to review and report back on current practice in the communication of module outlines to students.  The Committee received paper TLC/05/94.


The Committee noted that all students received information either in hard copy and/or electronically and that the general view was that the University should not be prescriptive in terms of the means of communication of information to students.  Students would necessarily observe some differences between subjects but that this should not cause any difficulty, provided that the University’s minimum requirements for the core information (supplied to students through a Module Teaching Plan or a Module Handbook) were met and that the information was current and issued by the start of the module.

